THE POCHIN SCHOOL

Friday 23" February 2018

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends,

[ This week we have been............

Welcome back. I hope that you have all had a lovely half-term break. It has been
another exciting week here at The Pochin School. First of all, we welcomed back

Mrs. Rimmer from her maternity leave. Mrs. Rimmer has settled into Class 3 and the
children are enjoying working with her again, after having her as their Class teacher in
Class 1. I have also been into Class 3 to work with some children on reading
comprehension. As always, I was very impressed with their knowledge and
understanding. I have had to do some revision of my maths skills, especially when
working with year 5 and year 6! But as I say to the children we are never too old to
learn!

I was invited to Class 1 to try the delicious 'Flum-Flum Fruit’. The children had written
fantastic invitations using their objective to use question marks correctly.

We also welcomed Miss Shilton to our office team. Miss Shilton has been 'learning the
ropes’ alongside Mrs. Harris (thanks to Mrs. Harris for all her help and support) and is
doing a fantastic job.

We must say a HUGE congratulations to Mrs. Woolerton and Mrs. Harris too. This
week we have undergone a two day administration and finance audit and the outcome
was excellent! Well done and thank you for keeping our school running so effectively
and efficiently.

[ Things to remember for next week and beyond ....

. Don't forget to check the calendar of diary dates (sent out at the start of
the academic year) for this terms main events.



Friday 2" March - Year 6 visit to The Warning Zone
Monday 5™ March 4.30pm-7.30pm Parents’ Evening
Tuesday 6™ March 3.50pm-6.20pm Parents’ Evening
Saturday 10™ March - Spring Coffee Morning

Wednesday 14™ March 2.30pm (in the village hall) E-Safety Workshop for parents -
keeping your child safe on line.

Friday 16™ March 6.30pm-8.30pm PTA Disco
Wednesday 21°" March 9 a.m. - Easter Service in St Mary's Church
Friday 23™ March - Mad March Hair - PTA

[ | Reminders and Other Bits and Pieces

Uniform

The lost property box is full already this half term. Please remember to label all
your uniform so we can return items to the correct owner.

Entry forms for this year's Thrussington Fun Run can be found via the link below.
You don't have to enter by post, you can also return forms and fees and pick up
your number on the day.

https://thrussington.files.wordpress.com/2018/01/thrussingtonfunrunentryform2
018.pdf

Yours sincerely

N SO

Miss M. O'Dell
Head Teacher



